
 

 

 

 
 

          

 

Amendment to current Annual Admission Notice 2023-2024 

 

The Board of Management at St. Farnan’s Post Primary School met to request a temporary 

amendment to its current Annual Admission Notice 2023/2024, whereby the Board seeks to 

increase the intake for incoming 1st year students up to 142 in number to take into account 

5 spaces available in our special classes (2 in ASD unit & 3 in MLU unit) and to take account 

of on-time applicants in the category of 5.1.2.1 (Section 5, page 14) whose school choice 

was not taken into account during the admissions period, who reside in the Catchment Area 

and attend a Feeder Primary School as outlined in Part A of St. Farnan’s Post Primary 

School’s Admission to School Policy 2023-2024. 

 

Agreed by St. Farnan’s BOM at Emergency BOM meeting & by Chief Executive KWETB 20th Feb. 2023  
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